
 

      March, 2014 Newsletter       

       Let’s kick off our month with a celebration; Happy Birthday Dr. Seuss!   
   Let’s enjoy reading, Green Eggs and Ham, Cat in the Hat, Horton Hears a Who 
and so many other children books. Fun, Fun, Fun. Parents we also would like to 
remind you that there will be no VPK during Spring break March 24

th
-28

th
.   

Those who will remain with us throughout Spring break tuition will be $150.00 
for that week.  
     Parents please be sure to turn off your cell phone prior to entering the building, 
this is your time to see and speak to your child’s teacher and know how the day 
went. Reminder to all parents/staff… Our parking lot is a “One Way” Please for 
everyone’s safety use the loop the correct way. Be the responsible parent/staff we 
know you can and should be. 
  

Parents you can also read this newsletter online at…                            
wellingtonacademyschools.com      Enjoy! 

    
                                        Thank you,        
                       Mrs. Millie or Ms. Shannon 

 

          Administrator’s News… 

          

“March Curriculum”                 
This month’s theme is…                 

 
           Our Letters for March are: 

“X, Y, Z” 
 

Our Numbers and Shapes for March are… 

                   “6, 7, 8 /17,18,19” 
& 

“Oval, Flower, Clover” 

                

                     The Colors of the month are… 
                   “Green, Pink, Yellow” 
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Wellington Academy 

      1436 Troutman Blvd.  NE 

Palm Bay, FL 32905 

Phone: 

(321) 727-3167 

 

Open Weekdays 

6:30 am – 6:00 pm 

E-mail: 

     wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 

Website: 

  www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 

  

 

                                                         

      “March 2014” 
 
March 14th… 
Classroom Parties & 
    Parent’s Night Out   
6:30pm- 10pm 
 
March 17th… 
    St. Patricks Day/ 
  Wear Green!! 
 
March 24-28… No VPK 
   Spring Break 
 
 
 
     

                        

                     
                 To the following students & staff in March’ 2014… 
 

Liana Twigg…3/6   Lily Cicarella…3/14 
Lucas Landers…3/15   Sophia Bell…3/16 
D’Andre Douglas…3/20   Elle Mercer…3/23 
Serenity Douglas…3/23   Shagun Singh…3/31 
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        Infant News 

  

                

                
       Congratulations to Neymar and Alexis for moving to the 
toddlers, we will miss you. We would like to welcome 
Benjamin, we are excited to get to learn and play with you. 
Erik and Annabelle are pushing around the riding toys. 
Brayden and Ella are scooting backwards. Grey has started 
eating school lunch and Reid is enjoying the jumper-roo. We 
are looking forward to a wonderful Spring together. 
 
        

             Thank you, 
           Ms. Brandi, Mrs. Lorena, & Ms. Yumiko 

     
 

      
Development 1’s News 

  

      Development 2’s News 
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         We’re springing into March this month! We’d like to 
welcome Gianna, Neymar and Alexis to our class! This 
month we will be learning about butterflies, flowers, rain 
and bugs. To celebrate Dr. Seuss’ birthday we’ll be cooking 
some green eggs and ham, Yummy! Also, St. Patricks day 
is coming up and we’re asking if you could please bring in a 
plain green shirt in your child’s size as soon as possible for 
a project.. 
 Reminder, our Florida weather is unpredictable at 
times. Be sure to check your child’s cubby for an 
appropriate change of clothes.  

We all know how messy and fun lunch can be with 
toddlers, please bring in a bib for your child or extra shirt. 
Reminder to please label all belongings! Don’t forget to 
check cubbies daily for important info and art. Don’t forget 
to bring back your book club book. Also pictures of your 
child reading would also be great to display in our room.  
 
 
                 Thank you,  
      Ms. Alyssa, Ms. Caitlin and Ms. Desiree 

 

                    
                  

         Classroom News 

   
Development 3A’s News  

    Let’s spring into gear and learn all about different kinds of 
animals, bugs and Leprechauns. We will be reviewing our numbers 
and letters of the month and planning different art activities 
pertaining to our monthly theme. Please check parent info board for 
any classroom activities or upcoming events.  
   Just a few reminders, please make sure your child eats their 
breakfast in the commons area there is no food or drinks allowed in 
the classroom. Blankets and sheets are to be taken home on Fridays 
to be laundered and check your child’s file daily please. Reminder 
cubby space is limited for blanket, sheet, extra clothes and a small 
bag.  

                                    Thank you,  
                                    Ms.Tiffany & Ms. Melissa

Spring is here, let’s give a cheer! As we look back on the month of 
February, we would first like to thank our wonderful parents for their help and 
contributions to our ‘Healthy Habits’ cooking activities. Our Valentine’s Day party 
was also so much fun and the children loved sharing their treats with each other. 
Thank you Ms. Janell for providing the pizza and sharing your love to their 
tummies as well.  
 As we begin the monthof March, we will be learning and talking about our 
theme; Spring, flowers, bugs, animals, letter tracing, counting from 1-50, number 
tracing are all things that we will be having fun learning about. We look forward to 
sharing another great month with your wonderful children. 

 
Thank you,  

                     Mrs. Cherie & Ms. Janell     
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Developmental 3B’s News 

 February was packed full of fun. We learned all about 
making healthy choices, black history and President’s Day. 
We also celebrated Valentine’s Day, We loved seeing how 
creative everyone was with their boxes. They wer great! 
Thank you parents for making our Valentine’s Day party a 
big success.  
 We are excited to welcome in the new season. Our 
theme for March is everything Spring. We will also celebrate 
St. Patrick’s Day and Dr. Seuss’ birthday. Parents please 
mark your calenders, spring break will be March 24-28. 
There will be NO VPK on these days/ Please remember to 
check the door and dailies for any important messgaes or 
upcoming activities. 

  
                      
                                        Thank you, 
                                  Ms. Devi, Mrs. Julie &  Mrs. Sonya  
                        
                             
 

                                      

                   VPK News  

 

                  

   

 

 

 

 

 

             

 

                                  

 

 

 

                 

           

    

 

 

 

                 

                     

       
      This month’s theme is Spring. We would like to welcome 
Ms. Corrina to our class. For the month of March we will be 
learning about flowers, bugs, butterflies, and Spring animals. 
Such as bunny rabbits, chick and more. We would like to have 
the children bring in a photo of a bug, their pet or even a bug 
in a bug jar to share with the class. For more details please see 
Ms. Russ or Ms. Corrina. Remember to check the door for 
cooking projects and up-coming events.  
Reminder all show & tell must be theme related also No 
Plastic bags in cubbies, cloth or vinyl Only.  

 Thank you, 
             Ms. Corrina & Ms. Russ  
                                                              

Questions/Comments/ Suggestions, please contact our e-mail: wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 
 


